[bookmark: _GoBack]4/9/24
Lovell selectboard meeting minutes The meeting convened at 6:00 pm
Attendance Steve Goldsmith, Mike Lewis, Larry Fox, Eric Gulbrandsen, Steve Lewis.
The minutes from the4/2/24 were accepted.  
Steve Lewis voiced concerns with the relocation of the porta potty at the narrows boat ramp project. He questioned if this move needed to be addressed by the planning board.
The CEO’s quarterly report was presented and accepted.
The public hearing to review liquor licenses for the following establishments began at 7:00 pm
Lake Kezar country club
Quisisana
Kezar Lake marina
Severance lodge
The Lodge at Pleasant Point
Center Lovell Inn
Ebenezer’s Pub
There was no public input for or against any of these establishments.
Meeting adjourned at7:10pm
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